
Appendix E - Victoria Police Department Comments 

The Victoria Police Department does not have any site-specific comments with respect 
to this application. We would reply upon the existing fit and proper results through the 
LCRB and their background checks through the RCMP, and the community consultation 
process through the City of Victoria, Sustainable Planning and Community 
Development. The Victoria Police Department will not be conducting any further 
background investigation (in part due to the lack of named individuals) on the 
application by "Burnside Buds" at 3175 Harriet Rd. 


